
To the Fair Political Practices Commission In the matter of Kelli Moors FPPC No 13/917. 

I am writing as a resident of the City of Carlsbad and parent who had a child in the Carlsbad Unified 
School District when Ms. Moors was a School Board Trustee. I am appalled we had a school board 
trustee that violated the trust of the community she served and the 11,000 children that attended 
Carlsbad Unified School District. Our schools, community, and families teach ethics that Ms. Moors 
violated.  

Ms. Moors violated state law previously by failing to file a semi-annual campaign statement in time for 
the November 2000 school election and was fined $1,000. Because of her 12 years on the Carlsbad 
Unified School District, the amount of time and energy the State of California educates potential and 
elected state officers and a previous fine, please consider assessing the maximum under the law.  

Furthermore, I would hope the Commission way their powers to restrict Ms. Moors from conducting any 
further business with any public school district in the State of California protecting the children and 
communities state wide. 

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration. 

Ray Pearson 
2290 Hillyer 
Carlsbad, CA. 92008 


